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Presentation:           
 The College fulfills its mission through the faculty and staff who dedicate their 
professional lives to being Sauk Valley Community College educators.  The following retirees 
have been among the College’s most dedicated staff: 
 

• David Boehme began employment with the College in 2005 as a Maintenance Mechanic. 
David has been involved in many major projects.  Some of the most recent include the 
2018 Boiler Replacement Project, 2018 Domestic Water and Well Project, 2018 E and F 
Area Science Lab renovation project, and the 2019 Air Handler Replacement Project. 

• Janet Matheney was hired in 1996 as a counselor after having been at SVCC in 1992-93.  
She continued in her counselor role until 2014 when she was promoted to an Assistant 
Dean of Student Services.  In 2016, Janet was promoted to the Dean of Student Services.  
She has a strong work ethic, extensive knowledge about many areas of the College, 
resourcefulness, and a strong dedication to students.  

• Kris Murray started at Sauk Valley Community College on August, 27, 1990 as an 
Instructor in Humanities/Music.  She received her Master’s in Liberal Arts/ 
Science/Studies from North Central College in 1994.  She was awarded a Special 
Achievement Award in 2005 as an Assessment Area Facilitator in recognition of 
exceptional commitment and devoted service.  Kris is Assistant Professor of Humanities 
at SVCC.   

• Nancy Rich joined the College in 2006 as an Adjunct Faculty member in Nursing.  She 
received her Bachelor of Science in Nursing from Northern Illinois University in 1992. 
Over her 15 years of employment at SVCC, Nancy has taught well over 30 separate 
sections of Nursing 101 and 103.  She has also been a substitute for multiple courses in 
Health Professions.  

  




